
 

Graduation at Hope School 
2017 

At Hope School, Graduation Day this year has a new flavor: in addition to the 18 high-school 

graduates, 6 pre-school children, enrolled in the Kindergarten, have graduated too. It was a 

wonderful sight when the graduates (both youth and children) entered the hall and got up to the 

stage to the rhythm of the Boy Scout’s drums and bagpipes.   

 

May 20th, 2017 is a unique day for all our graduates. “It is a distinguished day, I am moving to 

another stage of my life, many thanks to you, to my teachers and to my parents who were the true 

support for me,” said Yazan, one of the seniors. The ceremony included many parts: reading the 

Bible, official speeches from the administrations, English and Arabic speeches from the graduates, 



a musical performance by two sophomores, and finally the dance and music show by the 

kindergarten children, which the audience thoroughly enjoyed.  These youngsters will move on to 

form our first ever first-grade class next year, and each year thereafter they will continue to be 

pioneers in forming Hope School’s elementary section. We are thrilled about this development, 

and we are writing to share with you our enjoyment as this special ceremony of graduation has 

become even more extraordinary. Thanks to you for your support and camaraderie with us along 

the way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can see more pictures at our website: 

http://www.graduation-2017.hopesschoolbeitjala.com/. 
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